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Rose District Farmers Market
Nicole Orcutt

220 South First Street

Broken Arrow, OK 74013

Dear Rose District Farmers Market-

After much consideration, we like to announce that you were selected for the OFB Foundation
for Agriculture Farmers Market Grant!

On behalf of Oklahoma Farm Bureau Foundation for Agriculture, | would like to congratulate
you and your organization. Your application showed that you are meeting a need in your
community, and we are excited to work alongside you to help that process. We looked at
many applications, but yours was one that stood out to us and met the goal of the grant!

We are excited to go ahead and send your check with this letter. | may be reaching out to you
to find a day that | can come visit and take a quick picture with our “big check” for
promotional materials. | will email those that | am going to try and visit to set up a time. We
would also love to see photos after you receive items that you are purchasing or ads that you
have purchased. Anything we could use for future examples is always great to have on hand.

Thank you for applying for this grant opportunity. We know that it will not only benefit you,
but also the community around you. Our hope is that that community will see your work and
support the program for many years to come!

Thank you!

Sincerely-

Holly CLa;\:r&cE;IIQj |
Holly.carroll@aggiving.org

(405) 523-2402




